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In the year to come we will answer this question: “What does it look like to be a person 

deeply embedded in a community and a neighborhood and also have a global 

consciousness and impact?” (Courtney E. Martin-Seven Questions to end 2017 and start 

2018 with intention.) This is what it will look like: 

 

We will support the Annual Fund of the Mission of Presbyterian Women. These funds, in 

partnership with PC(USA) , address far flung needs and the communities in which we 

live. We especially are concerned about children and promoting children’s literacy in 

connection with the PC(USA)’s Educate a Child initiative. 

 

We are hosting Kathy Lundberg, PW Representatives to Global Exchange to Indonesia to 

present at The Spring Gathering on March 23 in Billings and 24, in Bozeman. The title of 

the talk is “Building Bridges of Understanding,” “... so that we may be mutually 

encouraged by each other’s Faith, both yours and mine.” (Rom. 1:12) She met women 

and children whose lives were impacted by the community center in Ciliwung, Jakarta. 

Horizons January/February 2018. 

 

Join us as we go to The Churchwide Gathering of PW, August 2-5, 2018 in Louisville, 

Kentucky. Watch for updates on the PW Web site at presbyterianwomen.org.  

 

We use the 2017-2018 PW/Horizons Bible Study, Cloud of Witnesses-The Community 

of Christ in Hebrews. 

 

Merry Lee Hooks, Moderator February 20, 2018 
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